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 God has been answering prayer! Do you remember in my February letter I mentioned 
some hard things our team in Breakthrough was hearing from people they were sharing with? 
Here is the some recent news: 

- Now there is a men's and women's Bible study on campus. 
- English club is bursting at the seams. 
- Falling plates video is being dubbed into the national language and then the video can 

reach 200,000 people. (You can view Falling Plates on YouTube.) 

 One man who is an international student studying there from a different Middle East 
country was struck by the whole concept of forgiveness. He said that people in his country don’t 
know anything about forgiveness. As he embraced the concept he said, “Everyone in my country 
needs to know this. Who can tell them?”  

 It is exciting to hear of God’s work especially when there seems to be such hardness too. 
God is continuing to reach this generation of students. It’s a privilege to be a part of it, don’t you 
think? 

 Last week we were sharing our vision with a visitor to our Leadership Team meeting. 
What I felt compelled to share about the northeast region was the importance of being here 
where high school and college students as well as faculty might not know a single Christian. If 
Cru and other campus ministries were not intentionally reaching out on campuses in the 
northeast where would those campuses be? Sure there are other places in the country and the 
world where there is a higher response rate to the gospel, but it matters that we are here being 
light in the darkness. 

 Your partnership with me helps put staff on campuses that need the light of the gospel. 
Our presence makes a difference to each person we meet. Please pray for us. Also people pray 
for our Intern Kickoff Weekend April 22-24.  The training will equip the 20 new interns to 
develop their ministry partner team over the summer so they can be in campus for the start of 
the 2016-2017 school year.  
 
          Grateful God is at work,  

Liz Kealy * Leadership Development Director Northeast 
302-353-2025 * liz.kealy@cru.org
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